Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 3:50 PM

To: ‘Rachel Owen'; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Mark Larson; bcunningham@legacylp.com

Subject: RE: C-141, Legacy Reserves, Molly State Battery

All,

Unless you object, and since this battery is adjacent to the Molly St 1 well (30-015-26815), we will enter this release
under the Molly St 1 APl number. Will send tracking number once assigned.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

From: Rachel Owen <rowen@Ilaenvironmental.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 7:19 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Mark Larson <Mark@Ilaenvironmental.com>; bcunningham@legacylp.com

Subject: [EXT] C-141, Legacy Reserves, Molly State Battery

Good Morning Gentlemen,

Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAI), on behalf of Legacy Reserves, LP (Legacy), submits the attached C-141 for a produced
water and crude oil spill at the Molly State Battery located in Eddy County, New Mexico. The C-141 was submitted to
OCD District 1 on 12/17/2018. Your approval of the C-141 is requested. Please feel free to contact Mr. Brian
Cunningham with Legacy bcunningham@legacylp.com, myself, or Mark Larson if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Rachel Owen

Staff Geologist

Larson & Associates

Phone: 432.664.5357

Email: rowen@Ilaenvironmental.com
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